
 

Davenport Community Schools 
Parent Portal Acceptable Use Policy 

 

Davenport Community Schools has developed a Parent Portal as a means to 
further promote educational excellence and to enhance communication with 
parents. The Portal allows parents to view their child’s unofficial school records 
through a web browser at any time and from anywhere there is an internet 
connection. The Portal is available to every parent or guardian of a student 
enrolled in Davenport schools.  
 
Access to the Parent Portal is allowed only with agreement to the following 
Acceptable Use Policy. Use of the activation code you receive from your child’s 
school serves as your consent to these terms:  
 

 Parents will not share their password with anyone, including their children.  

 Parents will not attempt to harm or destroy data of another user, school or 
district network, or the Internet.  

 Parents will not use the Portal for any illegal activity including violation of 
Data Privacy laws. Anyone found to be violating the laws would be subject 
to civil and/or criminal prosecution.  

 Parents will not access data or any account owned by another parent.  

 Parents who identify a security problem with the Parent Portal must notify 
Judi Evans at (563) 336-7473 immediately, without demonstrating the 
problem to anyone else.  

 All data that is accessible on the Parent Portal is unofficial. This includes, 
but is not limited to, attendance, transcripts and class assignments.  

 Parents who are identified as a security risk to the Parent Portal will be 
denied access to the Parent Portal.  

 

Violation of any of the terms of this policy may result in loss of privilege to use the 
Parent Portal and civil and/or criminal consequences. 


